
Canadian 
University 

Employees 
2170 Western Parkway. U.B.C .. Vancouver. B.C. V6T 1 V6 

Rosemary Brown 

Burnaby, BC 

Dear Ms Brown, 

May 22, 1986 

224-2308 

Thank you for advising us of the up coming meetings with 
women's groups. We are very interested in this initiative 
and would appreciate more information regarding the meeting 
in June. If we are unable to attend that meeting, we 
would like to be informed of the results, and to be sent 
a schedule of the Fall meetings. 

Our Union local, CUE, is no longer affliated to the 
Association of University and College Employees. We 
are an affiliate of CUPE. I have forwarded a copy of 
your letter to AUCE, but for future reference their 
address is, AUCE Locals 2 and 6, Simon Fraser University, 
Burnaby. We would nevertheless appreciate being kept on 
your mailing list, at the above address. 

Yours truly, 

Ted Byrne 
Union Representative 




